Jenny Zhang 4400 Corless Road Richmond, BC V7C 1N3

December 16, 2019

Xia Ping Lee Chong Asian Foods, Owner 8260 Westminster Hwy Richmond, BC V6X 1A7

Dear Xia Ping,

Please consider my report, "Reducing the Use of Single-Use Plastics at Lee Chong Asian Food". I have spent a significant amount of time performing hands-on research to assess the amount of single-use plastics used by your food stall, Lee Chong Asian Food. I believe my report will present you with interesting perspectives and methods on how Lee Chong Asian Food can also contribute to single-use plastic reduction.

As you should be aware, the production and usage of single-use plastics has devastating harm to our environment. In my report, I go into detail about the harm single-use plastic can cause and outline how much plastic is used at your food stall. I provided some alternative solutions that can be followed. These solutions can be more economically friendly, which is beneficial to all parties.

Thank you for taking the time to read my report. I have greatly enjoyed preparing this report, and I would be happy to answer any questions. You can reach me by email at j.zhang.8@alumni.ubc.ca, or by phone at 604-767-7382. Thank you for you time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Jenny Zhang